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PWS ID# 04-16-040 

 
 

SYSTEM PRESSURE ADVISORY RESCINDED 
 

Cedar Point Blvd, Swansboro, NC 
(Residents and Businesses between BB&T/Truist Bank to Neuse Sports) 

 
West Carteret Water Corporation in Carteret County has rescinded the August 11, 2020 low 
pressure advisory issued to its customers.  Bacteriological analysis results of drinking water 
samples collected recently from this water system show no coliform bacteria present. The system 
has resumed normal operations. 
 
This advisory is hereby rescinded the 12th day of August, 2020 at 3:45 p.m. by: 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Lisa D. Smith-Perri, GM/Exec Director 
West Carteret Water Corporation 
(252) 393-1515 
 
 

4102 Hwy 24  
Newport, NC 28570 
(252) 393-1515 
(877) 393-6829  Toll Free 
(252) 393-1540 Fax  
water@wcwc.biz  E-mail 
  
 

West Carteret Water Corporation 
A non-profit water corporation serving western Carteret County 
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